

Manfield Health Campus

**Kettering Road** 

Northampton

NN3 6NP

T: 01604 678030

www.cynthiaspencer.org.uk

Ms G Neal Gonzalez St Gregory's Catholic Primary School Grange Road NORTHAMPTON Northamptonshire NN3 2AX

90 JAN 2017

Our ref: 6577/81793

27 January 2017

Dear Gabriela

Thank you for your kind donation of £186.18 to Cynthia Spencer Hospice in respect of your Choir Christmas singing at the Grosvenor Centre. It is very kind of you to think of us.

We are all extremely grateful that you have chosen to help our Hospice. Your gift will enable us to continue to support more local people and their families when they need it most. Our vital services are only made possible by the generosity of our local community who currently provide 30p of every £1 we spend on care. So thank you, we really value your support.

Once again, many thanks for your support of our Hospice. If you have any questions, or would like more information on any aspect of our work, please do get in touch.

With kind regards.

Debbie Roe

Charity Administrator Cynthia Spencer Hospice

DDI: 01604 678082

deborah.roe@nhft.nhs.uk

Data Protection: Cynthia Spencer Hospice will not share your details with any other organisations. We would however, like to keep in touch occasionally with news of our work and fundraising activities, using the contact details you have supplied. If you would prefer not to be contacted this way please call us on 01604 678082 or email <a href="mailto:cshfundraising@nhft.nhs.uk">cshfundraising@nhft.nhs.uk</a>